
LARUE VILLAGE COUNCIL 

April 23, 2018 Special Meeting Minutes 

 
The LaRue Village Council met in special session on April 23, 2018 in the Village Council 

Room. Present was Mayor Milton Lightfoot, Clerk Mary Price, and Council Members John 

Howard, John Boyd, Lisa Howard, Melissa Shawver, and David Stallsmith.   

 

Special meeting to discuss the future of the Village Clerk’s position and changing it from an 

elected position to a hired position.  The current Village Clerk position is an elected position for 

residents inside the Village and Mayor Lightfoot would like the position to be changed to a fiscal 

officer which is appointed by Council.  The Council is going to change the position from an 

elected Clerk to a Fiscal Officer and then Council will hire Mary Price for the position.   

 

 

There being no further business a motion to adjourn was made by John Howard seconded by 

David Stallsmith. 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on May 7, 2018 in the Council Room at 7:00pm.  
 

 

 

_________________________________               _________________________________                                                                                

 Mayor                             Clerk                                                                 


